
24th June 2021 
 
Kia ora tatou katoa whanau. 
  
Our BIG news of the week is the MAS twilight gala reminder which begins at 3.15 on Friday 25th.  Come 
and get a bargain OR simply support our tamariki.  The fundraiser is to supplement our trip to Waitangi, 
speaking of, if you have a child who is in year 4 - 8, our first information evening regarding the    overnight 
stay is on:   Thursday 1st July from 3.30 – 4pm MAS Jubilee Hall, nau mai haere mai. 
  
Mrs. Jane Lupton has taken up a position as our school itinerant Art specialist, this role is evolving all of the 
time.  She also includes a STEM option to cater for learning differences. 
Our students have taken to this with great enthusiasm.  
  
We have lots happening over the coming terms: 

      Flower day 

      Chocolate fundraiser for Totara Springs students 

      Overnight stay – Waitangi 

      Talent show 

      House group wars  

      Wearable Arts day 
These initiatives are driven by and for the students, we would gladly appreciate your support to make 
these initiatives fly. 
 
Kind regards. 
 
Richard Craig Wilkinson 
Principal 

 

MASCOT 
Respect, Responsibility, Aroha, Self-discipline, Honesty 

Phone: 07 862 8602    Absentee Messages: 027 952 3203 

Miller Avenue School—Creating brighter futures, together. 

COMING EVENTS 

JUNE—Pipiri 

24th  Assembly—Room 6 & Value Awards 

25th  School Twilight Gala—3.15 to 6.00pm 

30th  Year 8 Paeroa College Interviews—9.00am to 11.00 

July—Hōngongoi 

1st  Waitangi Parent Meeting 3.30pm 

1st  Assembly—Room 8 

8th  Junior Disco 2-3pm 

9th  Last day of Term 2—SCHOOL HOLIDAYS 

 

Our school now has 

eftpos available for 

paying fees,             

stationery and        

uniforms   

Available at the 

school office. 



 Miller Avenue School Contact Information 

 E-mail: office@millerave.school.nz 

 Website: www.millerave.school.nz 

 Bank Account: 03-1572-0010292-00 (please put in payment details and your child’s name) Westpac 
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Room 5—Aboriginal Hand Art 
These paintings were created by Awatere, Marcia and Sasha.   We tried to use earthy colours and       

create dots with paint brushes.  The hand symbols acknowledges the value of an aboriginal community.  

Hand stencils are the earliest and most personal symbols that we see in Aboriginal rock art sites. They 

are a primal way of marking territory and their individuality is often emphasized by framing them within 

a circle.   

 

 
 

 

 

 
 

 

 

Hunter did very well making 

a bug feeder at tech at 

Paeroa College.  

Hunter says he thought it was 

a bird feeder at first. 

Artwork by Awatere Artwork by Sasha Artwork by Marcia 



 Big ‘A’ attendance Award 

                             Room 10                     

  

Te kupu o te reo Maori 

Ka pai tou ra 
 

Have a good day 
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HEADLICE 
These little critters are out and about at our school.  Please check your child’s hair          
regularly and treat as necessary as we need to keep on top of them, especially to help 
those families that are trying hard to rid headlice from their child’s hair. 
We do have combs available at school and by going to your child’s doctor they will        
prescribe free head lice treatment. 
A child with live lice should stay away from school until treatment has started.   
NETBALL FEES NOW DUE 
Thank you to those families who have paid their child’s netball fees.  These are now 
overdue and if your child is playing netball and you have not paid their fees, can you 
please ensure these are paid asap to either the school office or paid directly into our 
school bank account: 03-1572-0010292-00 (please put your child’s name and netball). 
Fees are as follows:    Mini Ferns           $20.00 
               Junior      $30.00 
             Intermediate     $50.00 
      Seniors                  $50.00 

Books, white elephant items, cakes,  
slices, bottles of something, to sell at 

our Twilight School Gala 
this Friday  

25th June 2021 
Please drop donations into MAS office. 

Help our tamariki travel to 
Waitangi… 

Donate all your spare books,         

magazines, comics, cook books etc to 

us please for our gala happening this 

Friday 25th June. 

Thanks! 
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Public Notices 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

OUR NEW SCHOOL APP 

Matariki Art Exhibition  

 

St Francis Catholic School Thames and Bounty 
Store for the second year are holding their      

Matariki Art Exhibition which is a joint fundraising 

event.  Organised & held at Bounty Store 
Thames with up to thirty contributing artists, 

mostly local and all regular exhibiting artists in 
Bounty Store. Each artist has created a special 

artwork celebrating Matariki Opening Friday 
25th June 5-7 pm & running for three weeks till 
Saturday 17th July in Bounty Store. Come and  

enjoy the wide range of artworks ... & choose a 
beautiful piece of art celebrating what’s unique 

about this place we live in, AOTEAROA .  We 
will also be showing our tamariki's art pieces in 

the Create the Vibe container in May street. 

Friday Night Friend-zy 

This is the last event for 

term 2. 

When: Friday 6.30pm to 

8.30pm. 

Where: The Carehouse 

Cost: Gold coin donation 

Activity: Archery Tag 

 

 


